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January 24, 2014 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW 
Room TW-A325 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

Attn: Satellite Division, International Bureau 

Re:  Timing update for Special Temporary Authority for CODA Lab earth station in San 
Diego, California 
File No. SES-STA-20131228-01209 
 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

On December 23, 2013, O3b Limited (“O3b”) submitted an application for Special Temporary 
Authority (“STA”) to operate an earth station in San Diego, California, for testing and 
demonstration purposes only, for a 30-day period, beginning January 31, 2014. 

After the STA request was filed, O3b updated its schedule for tests and demonstrations 
(along with the schedule for other system and customer testing worldwide) during the 
months before the launch of the next four satellites in O3b’s constellation in 2014.  In light 
of this new schedule, the January 31, 2014 start date that O3b requested for its STA has 
been changed. In lieu of the original 30-day STA term, O3b respectfully requests that its STA 
cover the 30-day period commencing on May 1, 2014. 

Please direct any questions to the undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

     /s/ Joslyn Read   
Joslyn Read 
Vice-President, Regulatory Affairs 
O3b Limited 
Joslyn.Read@o3bnetworks.com 
202 352 5985 
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